
From: Bob Asher
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: Work Plan (State CO SWD System)
Date: Monday, September 22, 2014 5:01:15 PM
Attachments: State CO SWD System.pdf

Mike,
 
I will contact you for any questions concerning the scope of work within the attached work
 plan.
 
Thank you.
 

Robert Asher
NM Environmental Regulatory Supervisor
Yates Petroleum Corporation
105 S. 4th Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-4217 (Office)
575-365-4021 (Cell)
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